
Important Notice  

 

Re-scheduling of 277th Meeting of SEAC, 

Haryana 

 

  It is to inform that due to some 

unavoidable circumstances, the meeting scheduled 

to be held on 25.09.2023 and 26.09.2023 is           

re-scheduled to be held on 03.10.2023 and 

04.10.2023, respectively. 

 

By order 

Member Secretary, 

SEAC, Haryana 


